Paul Naylor




   I.R.P.F. of Western Australia

Paul is a new comber to the sport of pigeon racing he became interested in the sport more by accident than design, he started out by doing a few favours for a friend that kept pigeons, he applied his cabinet making skills to making perches, nest boxes crates and assisting his friend build a loft, it was during the course of this involvement that he was bitten by the bug. Paul now has his own loft and raced pigeons in his own name for the first time in 1997, he is now a convert and to quote Paul it’s now in the blood.   He describes his first year in pigeon racing as being on a steep learning curve, he thinks that perhaps he feeds a little too heavy, but had a sniff of success with a pigeon he acquired from Keith Hannah of Skyways club, this bird was placed second in the club young bird derby, the stock loft is made up of several breeds of birds which include Marchants, Barkers, Buschaerts and one Janssen cock, Paul’s management practices are fairly orthodox he keeps his loft immaculately clean, he likes to see his birds work around the loft for at least 1 1/2 hours every night , they are tossed at least once a week , and when racing the race team is rotated on a three weekly basis , Paul had put his trade skills to good use when he built his English style loft , with dowelled front , hardie plank sides , metal roof and fully lined interior , if his loft remotely resembles other examples of Paul’s work that have been witnessed i am sure it would be the envy of many fanciers .  From the impression formed when talking to Paul about his pigeons i am sure he will be in the fancy for some considerable time into the future, he has a long term plan for the future success of his pigeons and has the patients to see it translate into results, 

Remember asking dumb questions is easier than correcting dumb mistakes 

